Ref: Decision to refer the Oxford Radcliffe Trust’s proposals for the Horton General Hospital to the Secretary of State 
Following last Thursday’s meeting of the Scrutiny Committee who sat all day at the Cherwell District Council offices listening to evidence and reports from all the Stakeholder Groups, we congratulate our local GPs who stuck to their principles despite attempts by the Trust to wear them down. They came out strongly against the proposals for the second time with 59 voting against, 5 abstentions and just 3 for the proposals. 
Sibford GP Emma Haskew and Banbury GP Richard Lehman presented the first, and most significant, submission to the Committee conveying the above statistics to a packed Chamber.

The Keep the Horton General committee are immensely grateful to them for giving up their time to represent the views of the majority of GPs that, once again, proved pivotal to the decision made by the Scrutiny Committee.  

We believe a new era dawned last Thursday and we look forward to the GPs continuing to maintain their position over the coming months.

Well done and thank you!

 from The Keep the Horton General Committee     
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